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IMAKKUN BOARD

February 15, 2018

Mayor Ray Ruben
Hamlet of Paulatuk

P. O. Box 98
Paulatuk, NT X0E 1NO

Dear Mayor Ruben:

Re: N7L3-1619 — Hamlet of Paulatuk — Operation and Maintenance Plans

The Inuvialuit Water Board (IWB) acknowledges receipt of the following operation and maintenance
plans submitted by the Hamlet of Paulatuk on November 10, 2017:

1. Sewage Disposal Facilities Operation and Maintenance Plan (Revised);
2. Spill Contingency Plan (Revised); and
3. Solid Waste Disposal Facilities Operation and Maintenance (Revised).

Upon review, it was determined the revised plans meet the requirements of Water Licence N7L3-
1619 and are approved as submitted. The IWB would like to thank you for ensuring compliance
with the Terms and Conditions of your water licence N7L3-1619.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mardy Semmler, Executive Director,
at 867-678-8609 or semmlerm@inuvwb.ca.

Sincerely,
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cc:  JohnHolland, Senior Administrative Officer — Hamlet of Paulatuk
Lloyd Gruben, Water Resources Officer, ENR - Inuvik
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